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We hope and pray that this message finds each and every one of you in the best of health and high 
spirits. As we draw near to the culmination of several months of dedicated efforts and meticulous 
planning, we would like to take a moment to provide you with an update on the ongoing 
preparations for our upcoming luncheon event. 
 
The unwavering dedication and commitment demonstrated by each Metropolis of Denver 
Philoptochos member has been nothing short of inspiring. Over the past few months, we have 
faced and overcome various challenges, making significant progress in crafting an event that 
promises to be a memorable experience for all who participate. 
 
As we approach the final days leading up to the event, I wish to express my deepest gratitude for 
your steadfast support and unyielding dedication to the Children's Medical Fund. The wisdom, 
encouragement, and input you shared with us have been invaluable throughout this process. With 
heartfelt confidence, we believe our luncheon event will be a resounding success. 
 
We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to each one of you for helping us realize our mission of 
making a meaningful difference in the lives of children and their families. Through your 
remarkable efforts, we have raised over $500,000 in sponsorships. Your contributions are nothing 
short of remarkable, and we are profoundly thankful for your generosity and commitment. Without 
your unwavering support, achieving this extraordinary goal would have been an insurmountable 
challenge. 
 
The 2023 Children's Medical Fund Luncheon stands as a testament to our unswerving commitment 
to improving the lives of children and their families.   Furthermore, we are delighted to host all of 
you in the beautiful city of Houston, Texas, for the 19th Biennial Children's Medical Fund 
Luncheon on November 11, 2023.  
 
We sincerely hope you have a delightful stay in Houston and thoroughly enjoy your time here. 
Don't forget to pick up some raffle tickets – who knows, you might be our lucky winner! 
 
Once again, thank you from the depths of our hearts for your unwavering support and dedication. 
Together, we are profoundly impacting the lives of those we serve. 
 


